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Next Weekend Masses 

(Dé Sathairn—Saturday) 

Glenfinn:   6.00 p.m.  

(Dé Domhnaigh—Sunday) 

11 a.m. Glenfin. 
Glenfinn: 11.00 a.m.    

Intentions for November 
of Pope Francis 

We pray that the progress 
of robotics and artificial 
intelligence may always 

serve humankind. 

Aifrinn na Seachtaine  

Monday—Friday 

Each day Mass will be at 10 a.m. 

  Memorial Candles lit—many remain uncollected  and may be 

collected  at any time by families from the table near the Altar. 

Please collect ASAP. Thank you. 

Arranged Mass                  

Intentions 
Saturday 14th 6 p.m. 

Úna McGinty 

2nd Anniversary. 

Sunday 15th 11 a.m. 

Adrian Collum (London—                 2nd Anni-

versary) 

Monday 16th 10 a.m. 

Jim and Mary McMenamin (Maurice) - Carrick-

alangan 

Anniversary 

Tuesday 17th 10 a.m. 

Special Intention 

Friday 20th 10 a.m. 

Liam Kelly 

15th Anniversary 

Saturday 21st 6 p.m. 

Ann Quinn (5th Anniversary) 

& deceased of the Quinn family. 

Sunday 22nd 11 a.m. 

Francie Marley 

First Anniversary. 

FÁSð Parish workers. 

Due to the new restrictions for the next 4 weeks we will have no 
workers to help keep the grounds of the chapel or the graveyard. 
So if there are any old wreaths about the graveyards please dis-

pose of them at home. Thanks.  

PARISH UPKEEP.  
Your regular support to our parish with your envelopes is much appreciated. Many of you have also responded 

to the appeal letter about the Bazaar. Before Christmas, please God, we will have a draw During the week be-

ginning December 7th for a number of prizes in appreciation of your kindness.  God bless you 

In these modern times as well some of you may find it easier to set up a Direct Debt.                                      

You can set up a Direct Debit to the parish as follows:  

Kilteevogue Parish Account: Account No. 76488997; Bank of Ireland, Ballybofey 

IBAN No. IE49 BOFI 9047 1276 4889 97 BIC No. BOFIIE2D.  

I hope to have special Direct Debit forms specially designed for our parish ready very soon. 

Thank you very much indeed for all that you do personally for our parish. God will reward your efforts. 

Fr. Lorcan. 

Commentary on Matthew 25: 14-30 

THIS IS, IN EFFECT, the last ordinary Sunday of the Church 

year. Next week, the 34th Sunday, we celebrate the feast of 

Christ the King. And again, as last week, we are reminded 

not just of the end of the liturgical year but of the end of all 

things and the preparations we need to make. Last week, the 

story of the ten bridesmaids waiting for the arrival of the 

bridegroom, was about constant readiness for the final coming of Christ. Today’s 

Mass is rather about the preparations we need to make. The Second Reading re-

minds us that the Day of the Lord will come ñlike a thief in the nightò, when we 

least expect it, when we are least ready. ñWe do not belong to the night or to 

darkness, so we should not go on sleeping, as everyone else does, but stay wide 

awake and sober.ò And what should we be doing while we are wide awake in an-

ticipation of the Lord’s coming? The Gospel passage, however, goes further in 

pinpointing the ultimate purpose of our activities. It is the parable of the talents. 

Literally, one talent was a very large sum of money, equivalent to thousands of 

euro today. The parable contains words of advice for the time  between Christ’s 

resurrection and his final return.  

Sadly this will be the 

way until December 

Offertory Envelopes: Weekend 31st/1st: ú780.25; Weekend 7th/8th: ú895.90 
Thank you all for your support in these very difficult times for so many people throughout the parish. 

RADIO MARIA IRELAND is an Irish-run Catholic Talk-Radio Station. Prayer, 

Catechesis, Uplifting music, Talks, Interviews and Testimonies – all commercial free – Listen via TV on Saorview - 

Channel 210; Download our FREE APP - “RADIO MARIA IRELAND”, streaming on www.radiomaria.ie or via 

PHONE – get live radio feed by telephoning +353 (0) 1 437 3277 (no extra charges apply). Please join our growing faith 

family! Please feel free to contact,  Eamonn Hennessy on 085- 8174799 & email info@radiomaria.ie  

The ban on public worship in Ireland has been chal-

lenged in court, claiming that the current restrictions 

breach the constitutional right to religious freedom. 

Archbishop Eamon Martin, Catholic Primate of All 

Ireland, has encouraged all Catholics to make contact 

with their TDs to express their pain at being separated from mass 

and the sacraments. In the vast majority of European         

countries, religious services are still permitted, with some re-

strictions. This includes Northern Ireland. A priest who cele-

brates a public Mass, unless it is a Funeral Mass in the Republic 

may be fined, or jailed or both. Not since the Penal Times have 

we in Ireland been refused the right to attend Mass. 

It is crazy that you can attend Mass in Strabane but possibly be 

fined for doing so in Glenfin!! 

Very Helpful Resource for November: -The bishops of the Province of Armagh, including our own 

diocese of Raphoe, have prepared a simple resource for prayer at home during the month of Novem-

ber. The short booklet highlights the month of November as a time to remember and pray for our 

dearly departed. It marks out the feast days, provides a family prayer service, instructions to prepare 

a sacred space in the home and some additional prayers for this time. May it bring comfort, solace 

and the light of Christ to many people during the coming days and weeks.  You may find this Re-

source for yourself on the Internet at: Northern Pastoral   Network. 

Bazaar Houses Collection Appeal  
320 letters were posted out to the homes of 

the parish in early October. Of those so far 

122 have responded. Many thanks to all of 

who have. Each envelope has been given a 

number  and during the week beginning De-

cember 7th we intend to have a draw for a 

number of prizes in appreciation. I would ap-

peal to all others who received my letter to 

consider supporting this appeal as well and 

your name will also be added to the list for the 

draw. Thank you so much. Fr. Lorcan. 
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